

Mrs. Diana Voicu AEMH Permanent Secretariat Rue Guimard, 15 Brussels

eMail: secretariat@aemh.org

Nossa referência

Data

ca / 2018 / 6970 / N41774

2018.06.04

Mrs. Diana Voicu

AEMH Permanent Secretariat

Dear Mrs. Voicu,

At the upcoming Plenary of AEMH, which will take place on the 8th and 9th of June 2018 elections will be held for the Board members.

On behalf the Portuguese Medical Association we present the candidature of Dr. João Grenho for the post of Treasurer.

ør. Miguel Guimarães

President

Portuguese Medical Association